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This is a comment on PSE’s 2017 Integrated Resource Plan, Docket numbers UE-160918 and UG-
160919”  
 

PSE has been presenting a focused image of moving to power sources which are sustainable and 
renewable.    The plan presented is not living up to the talk.  The earth is finite in size and 
resources.    Destroying the earth will actually destroy life and cancel out the need for using all this 
energy infrastructure proposed.  
Also, when there is an earthquake, moving power long distances has a high probability of being 
disrupted.   If PSE is an organization of and for the people, then it needs to be placed within the 
communities of the people.  Solar panel on schools, libraries, community centers and sending the 
energy into the surrounding communities.   Panels can also be placed on hones and the massive 
average of warehouse and box store roofs.   
The people in charge of making the decisions and choices and writing this plan, would most likely be 
forward thinkers and plan into the future.   So, how about all you all get creative and make a plan that 
will be sustainable for generations to come.  
 

Thank you for your time, 
Ann Marie Bennett 


